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Please make sure your student is
showing up each day in proper uniform.

Make sure your students are still
working on their reading challenges.

Every 5 books is an entry to win! 

MATH: We are still using
multiplication every day in our math

lessons. Learning about arrays and
partial products are going to be new

strategies for multiplication.

WRITING: We are continuing to work
on our writing skills. Making sure we

have tip top handwriting and
punctuation.

READING: Focusing on reading
stories in our textbooks and

understanding the main ideas and
an expository text .

SCIENCE: Making discoveries about
energy and speed. We are finding

ways that they go hand in hand. 

SOCIAL STUDIES: We are now in
Unit 3 of our textbooks and are

focusing heavily on government.
Talking about all 3 branches. 

Here in 4th grade we really can’t believe it
is November already. We are looking

forward to these fall weather months.
That being said, don’t forget to make sure

your student comes to school with
appropriate layers for outdoor recess. 

Science Experiment - 11/8

Guest Reader - 11/10

Half Day - 11/17 

Fall Break - 11/20 - 11/24


